
MFHA Boat Launch Policy 
 
Members of the MFHA are permi2ed to use non-gas-powered boats on the lake.  Boats may 
only be launched from the common area adjacent to the tennis courts.  There are several 
secBons of removable black fencing along the shoreline to facilitate launching.  You must 
reinstall the fencing when you are finished and have removed your boat from the water. 
 
Please be respecFul of the residents living on the lake. 
 
 
 
Approved at the September 5, 2023 Board Mee6ng. 


